
THANK YOU 

A big thank you to everyone who donated to the NSPCC Number Day.  

In total we raised £63 for the NSPCC. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

14th February – Tulip Parent Lunch 

19th – 23rd February – HALF TERM School closed to pupils 
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PARENT LUNCHS 

These have been a great success this year and we will continue to run these more regularly next year. 

Tulips have theirs this coming Wednesday. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Once again we will be running after school clubs next half term with a change of day for art club and 

construction club. Please find attached further information. The bookings go live at 3pm today.  For more 

information about booking please contact Miss Duff in the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

9th February 2024 

 

It has been a delightful week with Nursery enjoying learning about dinosaurs, Reception have been 

building rockets for their space theme.  

Year One are excited about their trip to the church on Monday and Year Two have been busy 

learning about division in maths. 

For more information about what your child has been learning, please go to the website  

Spring Meadow Infant School - Key Information 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOK FAIR 

Thank you to everyone 

who attended the book 

fair. A percentage of all 

the takings raised will 

come back to us to spend 

on new books. 

https://www.springmeadow.cambs.sch.uk/web/classes/601503

